
Holland Trails Committee Minutes
Date: September 23, 2020
Present: Richard & Chris Haller, and Jackie Proko

Due to COVID-19 concerns, this meeting was convened remotely.  The 
meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM by Dick Haller. The minutes of the 
meeting held July 22nd were approved.

Chris presented the treasurer’s report. The balance is $2,350.

 
Old Business

The trail cam photos forwarded to the Committee were approved for 
posting.

Janine Drake is awaiting word from the town attorney regarding progress 
on the acquisition of the Sichol property. The Land Court is only open for 
“emergencies.”

 
New Business

The Community Center Trail is becoming obscured by weeds, especially 
crab grass. Dick will send photos. The problem is especially acute in areas 
which are not shaded. Dick will meet with Brenda to discuss possible 
solutions.

It was decided to table a discussion of objectives and goals for promotion 
of Holland Trails. The matter will be taken up at our next meeting.

Members of the Committee walked the Sichol property with Ed Hood on 
September 12th. Members are now better able to plan potential locations of  
trails there.

The first project, however, will need to be the creation of a parking area and 
trailhead. The kiosk is ready for installation in this location.

We meet next on Wednesday, October 28th at 7:00.



The meeting was adjourned at 7:32.

Richard Haller                 
Chairman
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